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Psalm 118:24 This is the day the LORD has 
made; We will rejoice and be glad in it. 

Drawing 301 Class 
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Matching Grant Fundraiser  
April 1st ɀ April 30th  

 
We have a matching grant of $3,000. Thus, instead of a spring auction, we are inviting our 
families to help us match the $3,000 which comes to $6,000.  

This would enable us to do what we can to keep a low tuition and to provide scholarships 
as needed. It also helps us purchase tools we need besides basic supplies. We are currently 
in need of a new overhead projector that many of our classes use, just to name one of 
many needs we have. 

If you attend MSOA, are a friend of MSOA, or past students, you can help us by donating 
$20. You are welcome to give more! It all adds up. The donation is tax deductible.  

Thanks for anything you can do to help us. This is our big spring fundraiser! If you have 
questions contact Pam, Lisa or Evie in the office. 
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Spring Fundraiser   

~ OPEN HOUSE ~ 

On Thursday, May 4th, we will be having an open house from 10:15 a.m. to 12:15 a.m. 
There will be a free 30-minute drawing seminar, and a 15-minute Right Brain Intelligence 
seminar. You are also invited to visit classes that will currently be in session. 

Evie Fishkin will be leading the seminars and hosting the Open House. Feel free to invite 
friends and their children. This is a good way to get an insight into what MSOA is all about!  

There will be camp registration at the Open House, and registration for our Fall 2017 
term. You don’t want to miss this event!  

 

** Discoun t for Fall 2017 **  

We are offering a 5% discount for our Fall 2017 term to all those who attended our 
September 2016 orientation. However, to take advantage of this discount, your children 
must be registered by the night of our Art Exhibit & Revue on June 1st.  

If you have any questions about registration or enrollment, contact Lisa Barnes at 
msoaonline@gmail.com.  
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SUMMER CAMPS 

Mark Your Calendar! We will be having 
two camps this summer in the Clackamas 
location. Our first camp will be July 10th-
13th and our second camp will be August 
7th – 10th.  
 
We take as young as 6 at our summer 
camps! This is a great way to get your 
young children introduced to MSOA. We 
offer introductory type classes at our 
camp in Painting, Drawing, Cartooning, 
Crafts and much more!  
 
Visit our Summer Camps page for more 
information: 
http://www.msoaonline.com/summercamps.
htm  
 
If you have any questions about our 
Summer Camps, contact Lisa Barnes at 
msoaonline@gmail.com.   
 

Volunteer Opportunities  

Fundraisers  

Lunch Monitor s 

Set-up/Clean -up  

Art Exhibit & Revue  

We ask for all our families to 
volunteer in at least one area during 
the term.  

Sign up sheet is in the office.  
 

 Yearbook  Pictures  
 

As soon as the weather permits, we will 
be taking individual and group pictures of 
Thursday and Friday School students for 
our yearbook. We will be taking the 
pictures throughout the month of April.   

 

Want to help in summer camp? We need 
parental along with student (age 13&Up) 
volunteers. If you are interested, please 
sign up in the office. Thank you. 

 Pre-registration Deadline for Fall 2017  

It’s time to pre-register for our Fall term! Visit the Admissions page on our website to 
access our registration forms: http://www.msoaonline.com/admissions.htm 

Mail your forms, along with the registration fee, to our PO Box before our deadline date 
of June 1st. Don’t forget about registering for the full year! You save $10, and it 
automatically pre-registers you for our Spring 2018 term. If you have any questions 
about registration or enrollment, please email msoaonline@gmail.com.  

 

http://www.msoaonline.com/summercamps.htm
http://www.msoaonline.com/summercamps.htm
mailto:msoaonline@gmail.com
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Artwork Pr ep Day – Volunteers needed!  

On Wednesday, May 31st, the day before the Exhibit & Revue, we will be 
prepping the artwork for the show. We need volunteers to help with the day. 
We will begin at 9:30am and will hopefully be done in a few hours. The more 
hands we have to help, the quicker we’ll be able to go through the hundreds of 
art pieces, cataloging, labeling, and taking pictures of each artwork exhibit.  

If you can help with this event, please email us as soon as possible at 
msoaonline@gmail.com so we can begin to plan. Lunch will be provided.  

 

 

 

~ Yearbook Orders ~  

It’s time to place your order for our 2016-2017 yearbook! Our yearbook staff 
have been working hard making beautiful pages that will be treasured for many 
years to come. Don’t miss out on collecting wonderful memories that took place 
at art school this year!  

Please place your order in our school office by the end of this month. Yearbooks 
are $20, and only books that are paid in advance will be ordered. So, don’t 
delay; order your memory books now!  
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Cartoon of the Month by Nathan Fellows 
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Pastels Workshop  
July 10th-12th  

Instructor: Anna Harrison 

 

Time: 9:30am - 11:30am 

 

Cost: $150 (plus $25 supply fee) 

 

Age limit: 13 & Up 

In this three -day get-it -done workshop, we 
will be hel ping you complete an 8”-by-10” 
still -life. While creating your pastel 
masterpiece, you will learn basic layering 
and blending techniques. Don’t worry 
about supplies as all suppli es will be 
provided. Simply, come prepared to get 
your hands dirty and to have fun!  

 

Summer Workshops  

MASTERS SCHOOL OF ART April 2017 Newsletter 

Painting Workshop  
July 10th-12th  

 

Instructor: Laura Fishkin 
 

Time: 12:00pm - 2:00pm 
 

Cost: $150 (plus $50 for paint kit) 
 

Age limit: 13 & Up 

This three -day workshop is individually 
tailored to the unique/specific needs of 
each participant. As such, any student, from 
beginning to advanced is invited to come 
and learn about the colorful  medium of 
acrylic! We kindly ask that all participants 
bring a canvas of at least 18”-by-24” or 
larger size. We can’t wait to see you there! 

Spring 2017 Art Exhibit & Revue  

  

 

Mark your calendar! On Thursday, June 1st, we will be having our end-of-year Art Exhibit 
& Revue. The exhibit will take place in the classrooms downstairs, beginning at 5:30; and 
the Revue will begin at 7pm in the upstairs sanctuary.  

This is a great time for the students to show off all their hard work and beautiful final 
projects they created this term. Invite your friends and family!  

 

In Need of 3-Ring Binders  

We keep our class reference pictures in binders, and unfortunately many of them are 
falling apart. If you have an extra (at least 3”) binder laying around your house that you 
are not using and would like to donate to the school, it would be much appreciated! Thank 
you for your consideration.  

Visit our Summer Workshops webpage for more info: http://www.msoaonline.com/summer-workshops  

http://www.msoaonline.com/summer-workshops
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Drawing 301 Field Trip  
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Our Drawing 301, advanced drawing class, took a field trip downtown on April 
2nd and had a fun time drawing people and buildings from real life.  
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Director’s Note:                 

© 2017 MASTERS SCHOOL OF ART, All Rights Reserved 

After working on my yard over Spring break and this past week, it’s getting me excited for 

summer! Spring is here and it’s time to start planning for our end of term and summer events. It’s 

hard to believe we only have seven weeks of our Spring 2017 term left, but the students are 

working hard on creating some beautiful masterpieces to display at our Art Exhibit on June 1st. 

Our performing arts and digital classes, such as animation and film, are also working hard to 

present at our Revue on the 1st. It’s going to be a great show!  

 

We have two fun camps planned this summer – one in July, and one in August. Plus, we will be 

having a painting workshop, under the instruction of Master Artist, and President of MSOA, 

Laura Fishkin. We will also be having a Pastels workshop with MSOA Teacher Certified and 

MSOA Mastery Certified, Anna Harrison. Our workshops are a great way for older students to 

get a more intensive instruction on a particular medium. Be sure to sign up in our school office as 

soon as possible. These workshops have very limited space and fill up fast!  

 

We have been getting questions from parents regarding our hands-on instruction we give at 

MSOA. After teaching and directing for almost 13 years now, I have seen how the visions and 

instruction designed and detailed by Evie and Laura Fishkin have worked with student after 

student. MSOA believes that “Success breeds Success”. We may help the younger and newer 

students more, but as they advance, grow, and learn, our instructors will be more and more hands 

off as they progress. We want our students to be successful in the beginning as well, and 

sometimes that means they need a little more hands-on instruction. We try our best not to touch 

the students’ artwork as much as possible, but sometimes it is necessary to not just tell them how 

to do something, but to show them how to do it properly.  

 

Our goal as directors and instructors of MSOA is to do all we can to ensure our students leave us 

with the skills they will need to be successful in whatever artistic career and future they decide. 

Nothing excites our instructors more than to see our students develop and advance to the point 

they are working independently.   

 

Thank you again for sharing your children with us. It is a pleasure to teach them and a real joy to 

spend time with them every week! Happy Spring everyone!  

 

~Lisa Barnes 


